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Dear Parents, Carers and Friends 
The Good Times keep coming !!! On top of our most important Living and Learning Routines, we have 
been able to enjoy a growing number of exciting events. I also have a Major Announcement ! 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Saint Mary MacKillop said,                                                                                                               
“Never See a Need Without Doing Something About It !”                                                               

At St Joseph’s We: Need to have a Positive Attitude                                                                       
 Need to be Aware and Need to Take Action.                                                                                                

             Our next fortnight’s Triple A Social Skill is Trustworthiness                         
  Our focus within the three areas are as follows                                                                

Attitude : Consistently Honest 
Awareness : How My Actions Affect Others 

Action : Being Reliable At All Times 

Bulletin—Week 5 of Term 4, 5th November 2020 

     Prep Excursion – Kyabram Fauna Park 
The Preps enjoyed their very first excursion ! 
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Middles Go On Camp 
Our Year 3&4 children go on their Overnight 

Camp on Monday. 
 
  

 

  
                                                           
  

2021 Prep Jump Start Program 
We welcomed next year’s 32 Preps for the 

first time ! 
 

And now … The Big News - Year 6 Graduation 
MONDAY, DECEMBER 14 @ 6:30pm 

Streamed live into Homes or  
The Telegraph & Shamrock Private Dining Rooms. 

Save the Date - Full details to come 
 

 
 
 

Seniors Go On Camp  
Our Year 5&6 children are on their 3 day camp ! 

 

Year 6s Secondary School Transition  
Transition Programs for our Year 6 kids have 

started. ! 
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PRIVACY POLICY 

For access please visit our website.  www.sjnumurkah.catholic.edu.au. 

SCHOOL FEES: 

Next Fortnightly Debits: Please note that we will catch up on direct debits that were stopped due to COVID-19 on the 6th 

Nov.   

Monthly Debits take place on the 18th of each month up to and including November – LAST ONE. 

EFTPOS  and CENTREPAY are now a payment option.  Please enquire at the office.   

If you have any queries or concerns about your payment commitments, please do not hesitate to come in and speak to Paul.  If 

you are wanting to amend your payment options, please do so ASAP.   

CSEF The Federal Government has extended the CSEF funding to eligible families. If your circumstances have changed, and 

you are eligible for a Health Care Card by the 5th October 2020, please contact the office to complete a CSEF Application 

form by the 20th November 2020. 

The Term Planner can be viewed from the school website under news & events \ newsletters 

If you have any queries, please ring Gayle or Donna at the office on 5862 1804 
  

 
 

 

 

Office News 

Community Notices 
 
een JUNOR CRICKET IS BACK! 

Numurkah Youth Club Cricket Club juniors are ready to start 

training.  

The season is set to begin November 7th, all going to plan. The teams 

are Under 16s, 14s, 12s & 10s. 

Training for Under 10s to be announce shortly. All other teams 

training will be on Wednesdays, 4.30 pm at the Numurkah 

Recreation Reserve.  

For more information, please contact: 

Jason Verhoeven 0419 346 876 for Under 16s, 14s & 12s. 

Adrienne Gledhill 0419 872 055 for Under 10s. 

 

St John’s Parish 

Sat 14th Nov Strathmerton 9am 

  Numurkah 6.30pm 

Sun 15th Nov  Numurkah 10.30am 

Only 20 people are able to attend, 

please contact Father Michael to 

accept your attendance.  
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Canteen Ordering 
Canteen is open for lunch each day. Canteen is not available at recess (ie chips, snack foods are not handed 
out at recess). 
Orders need to be placed either in the tubs in each classroom (clearly labelled with your child’s name and 
classroom) or ordered online by 9.15am on the day the order is needed. 
To avoid confusion, Please only select from the NO options if you have ordered salad. The following orders 
are examples of how to order different items. 
 
 

    Sandwich, wrap or roll with  
   ham and salad, butter and  
   mayonnaise but no cheese 
   and no beetroot 
 
 
 
 

   Sandwich, wrap or roll with 
   chicken and salad but no    
   tomato 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
      Toasted sandwich with    
    cheese and butter 
 
 
 
 
 
    Toasted sandwich with  
    ham, cheese and tomato 
 
 
Butter, mayonnaise and sauce will  
only be added if you select them 

 

 

 


